
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, DECEMBER 26, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

AS YOU HAVE NOTICED ALREADY, WE ARE BACK TO OUR REGULAR PROGRAMMING 

TODAY AFTER OUR 7 DAYS OF NEARLY NON-STOP CHRISTMAS MUSIC. I WELCOME YOUR 

FEEDBACK REGARDING IT. EVERY YEAR WE HEAR FROM THOSE WOULD RATHER HAVE 

THE REGULAR PROGRAMMING CONTINUE. OTHERS LIKE MORE MUSIC BUT DON’T WANT 

TO ELIMINATE ALL OF THE BIBLE TEACHING PROGRAMS. AND THEN THERE ARE THOSE 

WHO LIKE PRE-EMPTING ALL OF OUR REGULAR NON-MUSIC PROGRAMS. THIS YEAR WE 

COMPROMISED. WE KEPT 4 HALF HOUR BIBLE TEACHING PROGRAMS WHILE PRE-

EMPTING EVERYTHING ELSE THAT WAS NON-MUSIC. SO, YOUR THOUGHTS AND 

COMMENTS ARE WELCOME.  

AS FOR OUR CHRISTMAS MUSIC, THAT WILL GRADUALLY PHASE BACK OVER TO NON-

CHRISTMAS MUSIC WITH THE LAST DAY BEING JANUARY 6; EPIPHANY.   

2020 HAS BEEN AN EXCITING YEAR OF MINISTRY, PERHAPS BECAUSE OF COVID. MANY 

LIVES HAVE BEEN TOUCHED AND CHANGED BY THE POWER OF GOD’S WORD. WE LOOK 

FORWARD TO SEEING HOW GOD WILL USE WRVM IN 2021. I INVITE YOU TO BE A PART OF 

THIS MINISTRY. WRVM IS LISTENER SUPPORTED. YOUR GIFTS, AND PRAYERS, MAKE IT 

HAPPEN. YOUR END OF THE YEAR GIFT WILL HELP US TO FINISH THIS FISCAL YEAR IN 

THE BLACK, READY FOR ANOTHER YEAR OF MINISTRY. PLEASE CONSIDER HOW YOU 

MIGHT HELP BEFORE YEAR’S END. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


